
REPORT FOR ACTION WITH  
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT  

 

Follow up Report related to Local Road Resurfacing 
 
Date:  May 16, 2017 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager and City Solicitor 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
Following City Council's consideration of AU8.3, "Detection of Warning Signs for 
Potential Bid Rigging Should be Strengthened" at the April 26, 27 and 28, 2017 Council 
session, City Council directed staff to report back on various issues that arose in the in 
camera discussion. 
 
This is to advise that the above-noted report with a confidential attachment will be 
submitted to City Council for its meeting of May 24th, 25th and 26th, 2017. 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace      Wendy Walberg 
City Manager       City Solicitor 
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